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TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on September 24, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:   
  

1. Endorse the Revenue Control Strategy and work plan as outlined in this report; and 

2. Direct TTC staff to report on the status of the Phase One report and 
recommendations to the TTC Audit and Risk Management Committee. 
 

Advice and Other Information 

 
The TTC Board also adopted the following Member motion: 
 
That the Board direct staff to commence as soon as is practical quarterly fare evasion 
reporting in the CEO Report. 

 

 


